

Dedicated to protecting and improving the health and environment of the people of Colorado

February 11, 2016

Dan Anderson – Laboratory Director Clinton Thomason – Quality Director Colorado Bureau of Investigation 79 North Silicon Drive Pueblo West, CO 81007

RE: Complaint Investigation Plan of Correction

Dear Mr. Anderson and Mr. Thomason,

The Department is in receipt of your Plan of Correction (POC) in response to an on-site laboratory inspection conducted on December 14, 2015. Upon review of the POC and supporting documentation, the Department finds the corrective actions taken by CBI to be credible and acceptable.

Certification remains effective through **June 30, 2016**, unless modified prior to that date, and is based upon the acceptable POC submitted February 10, 2016, and your laboratory's successful participation in Proficiency Testing studies for Blood Alcohol and Urine / Blood Drugs.

Thank you for your cooperation during the onsite complaint inspection process. If you have any questions, or if there are changes that may affect your certification status, please contact me at (303) 692-3681 or by email.

Sincerely,

Jeff Groff

Laboratory Certification Program Manager

CDPHE/LSD

jeff.groff@state.co.us

